



EXECUTIVE OFFICES
708 AMERICAN BUILDING
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON

February 18, 1942

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 600 N. University Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

We have received your letter of February 8, 1942, and we are glad to learn that we push such a good signal down your way. We have checked our logs and find that the selections you heard does check.

At the present time, we have a 5000 watt transmitter under construction. we plan-and hope-to have it on the air some time this summer. Our new frequency will be 1050 kc. You may be able to receive our station better at that time.

rours for better DXing,

Leonard Tate

Chief Engineer